## TOURNAMENT MEDICAL SERVICE

The tournament medical staff will be able to assist all teams participating in the NJCAA Baseball World Series. I would like to take this opportunity to congratulate you and wish you the best of luck during the tournament.

Each game will have a Certified Athletic Trainer on site. David Allen Memorial Ballpark does not have a formal athletic training room therefore some modalities will not be available on site. An athletic training tent will be set up just beyond the first base dugout. Treatment modalities available on site will include electrical stimulation and ice. Arrangements can be made to receive other treatments in the Northern Oklahoma College campus athletic training room. Ice, ice bags, and ice towels will be available in each dugout for your use, however you need to travel with your own taping supplies.

Please make contact with me when you arrive so that I may assist you with your taping and treatment needs. Services can be arranged with a dentist, optometrist, or physician as needed.

If your Certified Athletic Trainer is not traveling with your team, please have him/her write a letter detailing any treatments they may need me to administer.

Good luck and I hope you enjoy your stay in Enid.

Sincerely,

Julie Baggett, ATC Northern Oklahoma College julie.baggett@noc.edu

C: 405-818-0447 O: 580-548-2369